
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc.
3055 Del Sol Blvd.
San Diego, CA 92154 USA
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

August 1, 2013

Re: Obsolescence of ALC & ALV Series

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

The LED lighting market has undergone rapid changes in the last few years, particularly with
the introduction of dimmable and non isolated LED drivers.

TDK-Lambda has made the difficult decision to focus on our core markets and announce an
End of Life on all ALC & ALV models.

We are offering a last time purchase opportunity for these products until September 30th,
2013. Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable.

Sincerely,

David Norton
Vice President of Marketing


